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Dear Parents/Carers 

Christmas Carol Concert 
  
The children in Year 3 are being given the exciting opportunity to take part in a Christmas Carol Concert. 
They will join other children, from different schools around the area, to sing and perform Christmas 
carols. This will take place on Wednesday 19 December.  
 
The children will attend a workshop and practise the songs with around 500 other children at Eston 
Leisure Centre. There will also be a concert on the afternoon and parents are invited to come and 
watch. 
  
Details of the day: 
9:15am:  The bus will leave school. 
 
9.45am–12.00pm:      Rehearsal for pupils (Children required to bring their own packed  
                                            lunch). 
 
1.00pm– 2.00pm:       Concert performance (Adults £3 per ticket, accompanying children  
                                            free). 
    
2:30pm:  The bus will leave Eston Leisure Centre and return to school. 
 
If you would like to attend the concert then please fill out the form below and send it to school along 
with the money for the tickets.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Sinclair 
Year 3 Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….… 

Christmas Carol Concert 
 
Child’s name ………………………………………………………. Class Teacher ……………………………………………………….  
 
I would/would not like to attend the performance at Eston Leisure Centre on Wednesday 19th 
December.  
 
I require …………  adult tickets.  

I require …………  child tickets.  

I enclose £……………. 
                                                   Signed ……………………………………(Parent/Carer)    

 


